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DELIVERED BY RESS, COURIER AND E-MAIL

Ms. Kristen Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2701
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: APPrO Expert Evidence
Enbridge EB-2012-0459

Pursuant to the Decision on Need for a Preliminary Issue and Procedural Order No. 2 dated October
3, 2013, please find enclosed the evidence of Mr. John Todd and Mr. Mike Roger of Elenchus
Research Associates Inc. being filed by the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”)
in respect of the above noted proceeding.

APPrO previously filed its Expert Plan on September 9, 2013 (the “APPrO Expert Plan”). By
letter dated October 3, 2013, APPrO provided an update to the APPrO Expert Plan to inform the
Board that it had chosen Mr. John Todd and Mr. Mike Roger of Elenchus Research Associates
Inc. as its cost allocation experts for this proceeding.

Yours Truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original signed by John A.D. Vellone

John A.D. Vellone

Encl.

Copy: David Butters, APPrO
John Wolnik, John Todd, Mike Roger, Elenchus
Parties to EB-2012-0459
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